
Please continue to support the OSU Extension Service. My husband Doug Rasmussen and I manage a 66-acre property, much of 
which lies within the flood plain of the South Yamhill River. For nearly twenty years, we have removed invasive species and planted 
native trees and shrubs, with  advice from the Extension Service and its publications. The property mitigates frequent flooding and 
hosts a healthy population of wildlife and birds. We depend on the information we can find at the Extension Office. Thanks.


